
2019	Greer	Middle	College	Charter	High	School	Board	of	Directors	Election	

Greer	Middle	College	will	hold	the	Annual	Board	Election	on	Monday,	May	6,	2019	to	fill	three	seats	on	
our	Board	of	Directors.	The	election	will	fill	two	seats	for	a	two	year	term	ending	on	June	30,	2021	and	
one	seat	for	a	one	year	term	ending	on	June	30,	2020.		Nomination	forms	will	also	be	accepted	for	five	
appointed	positions	on	the	Board	of	Directors;	two	seats	for	a	one	year	term	ending	on	June	30,	2020	
and	three	seats	for	a	two	year	term	ending	on	June	30,	2021.	All	nomination	forms	should	be	submitted	
to	Denise	Clark,	dclark@greermiddlecollege.org.	

March	7,	2019	-	Board	of	Directors	Election	Notice	announced	in	the	Blazer	News.	

March	11	through	April	8,	2019	-	Nomination	period,	forms	will	be	accepted	until	12:00	PM	(noon).	

April	8,	2019	-	Candidate	bios	and	a	sample	ballot	will	be	available	on	the	school	website	by	3	PM	and	
published	in	the	weekly	edition	of	the	Blazer	News.		

April	29,	2019	–	A	Meet	&	Greet	for	the	Candidates	will	take	place	from	5:15-5:30	PM	just	before	the	
regular	Board	meeting.	

May	6	-	7,	2019	–	Voting	links*	are	emailed	out	to	the	email	addresses	on	file	in	the	GMC	office	at	8am	
on	Monday,	May	6.		The	opportunity	to	vote	is	discontinued	at	8am	Tuesday,	May	7,	2019.				

May	7,	2019	–	Election	results	will	be	published	on	the	school	website	and	on	campus	by	12	PM	and	
published	in	the	weekly	edition	of	the	Blazer	News.		

May	20,	2019	-	Board	Election	results	will	be	ratified	at	Annual	Board	Meeting.	

June	24,	2019	–	Newly	elected	members	will	be	sworn	in	at	the	Board	Meeting	in	order	to	begin	serving	
on	July	1,	2019.		

	*If	you	have	more	than	one	student	at	GMC	you	will	receive	more	than	one	link	for	online	voting;	you	
must	access	each	link	for	all	votes	to	count.	If	you	have	previously	opted	out	of	Survey	Monkey	you	will	
not	receive	the	link	for	voting	via	email.		

	All	board	members	are	expected	to	attend	monthly	board	meetings	and	called	meetings,	participate	
on	committees,	attend	school	events	whenever	possible,	and	assist	with	fundraising	for	the	school.	
Board	members	are	also	expected	to	complete	required	State	training	prior	to	swearing	in	and	
participate	in	on-going	Board	training	during	the	term.	The	board	is	elected	each	year	by	faculty,	staff,	
and	parents.		At	GMC	each	faculty	and	staff	member	receives	one	vote.	In	addition,	every	family	has	
one	vote	per	child	currently	enrolled	at	GMC.	It	is	extremely	important	for	you,	as	a	member	of	the	
GMC	community,	to	exercise	your	right	to	vote.	Please	take	time	to	vote!	

Any	questions	should	be	sent	to	pbaucom@greermiddlecollege.org		
Patty	Baucom		
Greer	Middle	College	Charter	High	School	Board	Member	
Governance/Policy	Committee	Chair	


